University of Michigan Ba

Band Alumni

Officers

EDWARD APPLE, President 2927 David Stott Bldg. Detroit, Mich.

DONN CHOWN, Vice-President Station WJR Detroit, Mich.

ROGER E. JACOBI, Secretary 1811 Abbott St. Ann Arbor, Mich.

EUGENE M. SHROYER, Treasurer 237 Railroad St. Chelsea, Mich.

GERALD STRONG, Historian 504 Winthrop St. Jackson, Mich.

Past Presidents

ROGER BECKER (Chairman) GORDON PACKER (2 yrs.) GEORGE HALL

Executive Committee

GEORGE HALL 1502 Brooklyn St. Ann Arbor, Mich.

EDWARD APPLE 2927 David Stott Bldg. Detroit, Mich.

DONN CHOWN Station WJR Detroit, Mich.

ROGER E. JACOBI 1811 Abbott St. Ann Arbor, Mich.

ROGER BECKER 1215 Akin Drive Evansville, Ind.

CHARLES LARSON Box 306 Ada, Minn.

ERNEST SALWEN 14206 185th St. Springfield Gardens 13 Long Island, New York

DEAN W. COSTON 709 Barton Dr. Ann Arbor, Mich.

EUGENE M. SHROYER 237 Railroad St. Chelsea, Mich.

FRED N. WIEST 2018 Woodland Ave. Pontiac 19, Mich. Dear Bandsman:

Herewith is the second issue of the Michigan Band Alumni News. This will bring you up to date on the Michigan Band Alumni.

The 1953 Reunion was a great success. We had 120 playing members on the field. This year, we will have many more. Since the 1953 Reunion, the Board has met three times, each time with practically a complete attendance. Maybe I should have said "full attendance", as the last meeting was a dinner meeting at Prof. Revelli's home, and Prof. and Mrs. Revelli certainly do not send you away hungry. If you have never eaten one of Mrs. Revelli's dinners you have not lived.

Aside from eating well, your Board has done the following:

- (a) Studied the Michigan Band's budget and financial requirements, with the view of getting some definite annual commitment from the Athletic Department for the Marching Band. (Preliminary conferences with Fritz Crisler have been very encouraging);
- (b) Obtained publicity and news releases on our activities;
 - (c) Outlined plans for membership drive;
- (d) Outlined plans for the 1954 Reunion, which will be the week end of October 29th and 30th, 1954 (Varsity Night and Indiana Game). More on this later;
- (e) Elected several Honorary Members to receive Life Certificate in 1954;
 - (f) Collected and arranged historical Band data.

Cordially yours,

March, 1954

EDWARD M. APPLE, Pres.

1 -

Michigan Band Alumni News

University Of Michigan



A Blast From The Past



PHIL POTTS AUGISTERS AT THE UNION



OUR WIVES GET ACQUAINTED



MIKE GORMAN IS GREETED BY PRES. HALL



PAST PRES. HALL WELCOMES "CLD TAMEL"



WHATT TO THE CULUMS -- "



WE EAT, THEN GO TO VARSITY WIGHT





OUR BORROWED INSTRUMENTS ARRIVE AND ARE SHINED

AND WE HAVE OUR "JOY BOYS"



WE MEET OLD FRIENDS



OMP - PA



GETTING READY TO PLAY



WHAT KIND OF A TONE WAS THAT?



A FULL HORN SECTION



ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING



A BOX LUNCH IS SERVED



DELICIOUS CHICKEN IN THE ROUGH



WE LINE UP TO MARCH



ON THE FIELD



HOT! OFF WITH THE COATS



COMING OFF THE FIELD

FRED WIEST STILL KNOCKS THEM OUT



ROGER BECKER CONDUCTS "THE VICTORS"



MAYBE WE'LL MOVE THIS TIME



WE'RE GETTING CLOSE. THIS IS IT!



OH! OH! ON THE ONE YARD LINE



HOORAY! A TOUCHDOWN!



ED APPLE SAYS "NOTHING TO IT"



PAST AND PRESENT OFFICERS

Gordon Packer, Past President; Roger Becker, Board; Dean W. Coston, Board; Wm. D. Revelli, Conductor of University Band; Georg? Cavender, Assistant Cond.; Ernest Salwen, Board; Clarence F. Roth, Past Treasurer; Don Chown, Vice Pres.; George Hall, Past President; Edward M. Apple, President; Eugene M. Shroyer, Treasurer; Roger E. Jacobi, Secretary, Fred N. Wiest, Board.

1953-1954